
23. SURPLUS LEGAL ROAD – ISABELLA PLACE

The Board considered a report which was to be referred to the City Services
Committee, recommending the stopping of a portion of Isabella Place.

The Board expressed concerns about the proposed disposal of the surplus roading
land, once road stopping procedures had been completed.

The Board resolved:

1. That, when a report on this matter comes back to the Community Board and
to the City Services Committee, it include all options for the future use of
the surplus land, including potential alternative uses for the land such as its
development as a reserve.

2. That a letter be forwarded to the Charleston Neighbourhood Committee
advising of this resolution and inviting their comments.


